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Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

1 message

Helen Barker <habarker@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 7, 2020 at 9:15 AM
To: drms.temp@state.co.us
Cc: FOLBR Management <office@folbr.org>

1313 Sherman St.
Denver, CO 80203
RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to comment about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish a
gravel mining operation at the site designated as Peak Ranch Resource.

| am specifically opposed to this proposed project for the following reasons:

The 230 truck trips per day to and from the Peak Ranch Resource and the Peak processing plant near
Maryland Creek Ranch in Silverthorne will have numerous negative effects:

a. reduced traffic safety

b. increased vehicle and dust air pollution

c. increased danger to wildlife due to heavy truck traffic
d. increased noise pollution

e. reduced residential property values

| wish to be kept up to date concerning all hearings and decisions concerning this application.
Also, please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time,
location and format for the hearing.

Sincerely,

Helen A. Barker
Helen Anne Barker
154 Hillside Drive
970 485 3736
habarker@gmail.com

Number of people in your household 2
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